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Our Ref: CA0001 Your Ref:  Date:  16 March 2021 

 
Dear Mr McKenna 

THE PUBLIC GAS TRANSPORTER PIPE-LINE WORKS (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
ASSESSMENT) REGULATIONS 1999 

REFERENCE NUMBER: CA0001 

LOCATION: Ulverston Gas Pipeline Diversion 

PROPOSAL: Request for an Environmental Determination 

 

Further to your email of 15 February 2021, South Lakeland District Council has 
considered the contents of: (1) the covering letter from Cadent Gas Ltd. dated 04 February 

2021; and (2) the Ulverston Gas Pipeline Diversion, Environmental Constraints Report 
(dated 07 October 2020) produced by Jacobs, and has determined that, in its 
opinion, the proposed works do not constitute EIA development and no 
Environmental Statement is required.  

If you need to discuss any aspect of this letter further then please contact 
  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Director of Customer and Commercial Services 
 
 


